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I recommend the removal of Open Space Zones from consideration for either temporary or
permanent houseless shelters EXCEPT for a declaration of emergency by the City Council due to a
catastrophic natural disaster. Our parks are not for camping in any form, but for the enjoyments of
the beauty of nature by all citizens. How can you take a look at what camping has done to destroy
the downtown area, and even consider camping in our beautiful parks! Greata Beatty
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